
 

 

20 October 2022        

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As part of the ‘Into Film Festival’ all children in Year 2 and Year 4 will be visiting the Vue Cinema, 

Birkenhead on Tuesday 15 November 2022 to watch Zog and the Flying Doctors & Superworm.   

We will be walking to the cinema therefore please ensure your child is wearing a warm waterproof coat 

and suitable footwear. We will be leaving school after registration and will be back in time for lunch.  

There is no charge for this trip but in order for your child to attend we require your permission. Please log 

into your ParentPay account as soon as possible to give permission for your child to attend.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  

  

 

 

          


